
Westfield Primary School  

Please be reminded - The school office is closed between 8:30am - 9:15am and 2:50pm - 3:30pm.  

Please leave a message or email school.  

Thank you, Miss Pope  

head.westfield@halton.gov.uk             sec.westfield@halton.gov.uk 

Promoting independence, individuality and an inquisitive mind. 

Star of the week 23rd April  

Willow -  Matei Chitac   

Cherry -  Abiezer Akhtar  

Maple - Jenson Jones     

Larch - Theo Berry  

Birch - Matty Lunt  

Oak -  Sammy Gavin  

Tidiest Classroom - Oak 

Lunchtime award - Oak  

Attendance 23rd April  

Willow 98.2% 

Cherry 96.3% 

Maple - 96.3% 

Larch 95.0% 

Birch - 97.4%  

Oak 97.9% 

Well done to Willow Class with 98.2% 

Dates for the diary  

Monday 26th April - Friday 7th May - Parent progress meetings 
via telephone  

Monday 3rd May - Bank holiday/school closed  

Thursday 6th May - INSET day/school closed 
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National gardening week
To celebrate ‘National gardening week’ we have invited Craig our gardener to talk to the children about his role 

within school and share the planting plans for our vegetable garden. For our forest school activities we use a 
resource called Muddy Puddle and they are celebrating ‘Sunflower day’ this Friday. Each class bubble will be 

planting a sunflower and will hold a competition for the tallest one! On Friday, to brighten up the day, the 
children can come in non-uniform and wear something yellow. Thank you to the Morrisons store at Widnes for 

a donation of sunflower seeds. The children will have the opportunity to plant their own sunflower in school. 

Create your own miniature garden competition
Gardens can come in all shapes and sizes and to encourage the children to think about creating and caring for 
their own garden we will be running a miniature garden competition. We will be asking our children to grow/
design/create a miniature garden on a small scale. Could it be a fantastic fairy hideaway or a Jurassic jungle? 

Entries to be brought to school on Tuesday 20th July, when they will be judged by Craig and prizes awarded. I 
have added a few ideas below. 


